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We hope you had a pleasant weekend and are looking forward to the last 
week of this half term. Forthcoming events this week include sharing of the book ‘If…’ as 
we reflect on our ethical theme in assembly, Ericson class assembly on 
Friday and the PTFA pennies and pounds fundraiser on Friday. Please 
check the diary dates on the back of this newsletter for events for 
next half term.  

 

Harrisons have been delighted with the increased take up for school 
lunches in recent weeks.  Following feedback, they have slightly 
tweaked next half terms menu:  
• In Week 1, Wednesday Roast Pork will be Roast Chicken with York-
shire pudding. 

• In Week 2, Wednesday Roast Turkey will be Sausage with Yorkshire pudding   
• Friday Battered Fish fillet will be Fish Fingers 
• And in Week 3, Monday Sweet potato will be potato wedges. 

A full copy of the revised menu is available on the school website in the Parent pages, 
Schools Meals section title Dussindale June-July 2021 menu: https://
www.dussindaleprimary.co.uk/page/?title=Kitchen+and+School+Meals&pid=352 

Meals must be booked via Pupil Asset.  

 

 
 
Following a number of enquiries, we are pleased to confirm the following term dates at 
Dussindale Primary School for the next academic year:  

Monday 6th September to  Thursday 21st October 2021 —  Autumn term 1 
Monday 1st November to Friday 17th December 2021—Autumn term 2 
Wednesday 5th January to Friday 11th February 2022—Spring term 1 
Monday 21st February to Friday 1st April 2022—Spring term 2 
Tuesday 19th April to Friday 27th May 2022— Summer term 1 
Monday 6th June to Friday 22nd July 2022—Summer term 2 
 

 

Thank you to parents who encouraged their child to take part in the Royal 
Mail Stamp Competition. Miss Wiltshire received 144 entries which have now 
been sent off! 



 

As part of our Out- door learning Day on Thursday 20th May Year 5 visited the 
school pond and then used clay to create models of the creatures they had found and 
learnt about. 

In Year 3 pupils took part in nature writing,  pond dipping, sketching and building dens for 
pixies. 

 In Year 1 pupils have been learning that people have different beliefs about how the 
world was created . Two older pupils Bavya and Talleen made videos which were shared 
with the pupils whilst Myra shared some of her families photos recent Eid festival.  

  

Year 2 have continued their Philoso-
phy for Art project, by using paper 

mache to create a hard shell for their 
dragon eggs.  

 

 

   

   

    

 

 



 
 
Wednesday 26th May — Year group football matches 
Wednesday 26th May — Online Safety Group with Mrs Bailey at 6 pm virtually 
Friday 28th May — Ericson Class Assembly via Google Classrooms,  
                           — Pennies and Pounds PTFA Fundraiser  
                           — Last day of half term 
Monday 31st May to Friday 4th June — Half term – School Closed 
Tuesday 1st June to Friday 4th June — Premier Sport Camp, Year 1— 6 
Monday 7th June — Summer term 2 starts 
Wednesday 9th June — PTFA meeting via Zoom at 6 pm  
Thursday 10th June — Jemison Class to Ranworth Broad 
Friday 11th June — Columbus Class to Ranworth Broad 
                           — Caspian Class Assembly via Google Classrooms 
 
 

 

School Lunches 

Don’t forget to order school lunches via Pupil Asset by close of day on Wednesday 19th 
May. Meal choices for week beginning 24th May are: 

Messages 

If you have an urgent message for a member of staff during the school day, please phone 
the school office and leave a voice mail if necessary.  
Premier Sport Holiday Camp, Tuesday 1st — Friday 4th June 2021 

To attend Premier Sport Holiday Camp, please book via this link into your browser: 
https://www.premier-education.com/parents/venue/courses/13428/?location=the%
20yare  
Pounds and pennies Day, Friday 28th May 2021 

Don’t forget to save your pennies (and pounds) for the PTFA fundraising pounds and pen-
nies day on Friday 26th May.  There is a prize for the winning class! 

 
 
 
 

 

Following a report of headlice in school, we would be grateful if 
parents could be vigilant, by checking their children’s hair when combing and 
treating as required. Please also ensure that children’s hair is tied back.  


